From: Laura Gorczyca Hanes [mailto:lghanes@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 12:55 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Official Travel Disclosure October 2014

This is disclosure official travel for Laura Gorczyca Hanes who traveled to Nashville, Tennessee to participate in a TLC User Conference from October 26-28, 2014. Expenses (incl. air, lodging, meals, registration fee and ground transportation) were covered by the CPL - Foundation.

